WCRN 830 AM

Carter Broadcasting

March 7, 1995

Dear S.R. Morss:

I just wanted to thank you for your interest in WCRN and verify that you did hear "The all new stereo AM 830 WCRN". We signed on the airwaves on December 5th and have been running twenty-four hours since. We are 7,000 Watts during the daytime hours and 5,000 after sundown. This is the first time I have started a station from scratch and I have to admit that it is not an easy task.

If you have any other questions about WCRN or radio stations in the Massachusetts area, feel free to contact me at (508) 792-5803. Thank you for taking interest in WCRN and good luck in the future.

Sincerely,

Gavin J. Spittle

Program Director WCRN-AM 830